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Hey everyone,
 
It's time for our monthly newsletter - how is it Autumn already? 
 
We have been pretty busy here at Coquet Vets. It's still that time of year where we see lots of patients with sore ears
and skin. However, we have also been super lucky to continue to see many of your new puppies and kittens!
 
Our job, unfortunately, doesn't just involve preventative health care - although we pride ourselves in trying to be very
proactive in keeping our healthy pets healthy. The last two months we have had a 10% discount on all dental
procedures and this has been a huge success. We have seen so many of our patients feeling like new a week after their
dental disease has been treated. Don't forget to check out our videos that can help to show you how to keep your
dog's teeth clean - it really does work! We offer free dental checks so don't hesitate to give us a call if you would like our
advice on your pet's teeth.
 
Over the last few weeks, we covered a wide range of issues in our information articles, including eye problems, ear
disease in the dog and cat, and the dangers of Autumn conkers to our canine friends. We also looked at microchipping
and the benefit of getting your pet microchipped. If you missed any of these articles, they are all included in this
month’s newsletter, so grab a cup of tea and have a read.
 
The team has already planned a lot of great articles for the month ahead, including advice on keeping your pets chilled
out during the firework season - we all know it isn't just one day anymore! Now is the time to seek out advice. There is
plenty we can do, but don't leave it until the last minute.
 
Finally, we have a little update on the changes surrounding Covid-19. At present, we are running as 
normal and we have an open reception where you are welcome to sit with your pet until the vet is 
ready to see you. We do ask that you wear a mask or wait outside if you do not have one.
 
Other than that, it is business as usual. We hope you enjoy this month's newsletter and we look 
forward to welcoming you back to Coquet Vets on your next visit.
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Microchipping Your Pets

From April 2016 it was made law for all dogs over 8 weeks old in England and Wales to
be microchipped and it is a requirement to keep contact details up to date. In this
article, we look at the law on microchipping, what is required
to get your pet microchipped, and the benefits of doing this.

>> Read the article here

Ear Disease in the Dog and Cat

Ear disease in small pets accounts for around 10% of all cases that we see at Coquet
Vets. There are many diseases that can affect the ears, some of which can be
prevented. In this article we look at some of the most common presenting problems
at our practice in Amble.

>> Read the article here

Eye Problems

Just like us our furry friends can experience a wide range of eye conditions. It is
important to note that if you have any concerns about your pet’s eyes, then please
ring us immediately. After all, they only get one pair and eye conditions can rapidly
progress and deteriorate. In this article we look at a few ‘common’ eye complaints
that you may see in your pet.

>> Read the article here

Conkers & Canines

As we move into Autumn it's worth remembering the dangers of conkers to our
canine friends. In this week's article, we look at why conkers are dangerous for pets
and some of the key symptoms to look out for if you think your pet has eaten
conkers.

>> Read the article here

https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/microchipping-your-pets
https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/ear-disease-dog-cat
https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/eye-problems-in-pets
https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/conkers-canines


RAFFLE PRIZE: 

WIN A DOG AND CAT

HAMPER!

This month, we launched a raffle prize draw to win a dog
hamper and a cat hamper. Each hamper includes toys,
food, collars, leads and much more!!

It is £1 a strip and all proceeds will go to our local charity
SHAK (Safe Homes and Kindness). If you would like a
raffle strip, please call in to the practice. (Please wear a
mask)

We will announce the winners on the 24th December
2020. Good Luck!

COMMUNITY: 

Coquet Vets Supports

Local Football Team

Coquet Vets are proud sponsors of the Amble East End
Juniors Under 9’s football team, including junior players
Charley Renton and Ambrose and Gabriel Gordon.

The sponsorship is currently for one season and the
sponsor money will contribute towards the cost of the
club kits and pitches. CONTACT US

Appointments and General Enquiries:
☎ CALL: 01665 252 250
➤ EMAIL: Info@coquetvets.co.uk

Emergencies & Out of Hours:
☎ EMERGENCY: 01665 252 250
☎ OUT OF HOURS: 01913 388 890 
     (Moorview Referrals)

>> Visit our website
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Look out for our next newsletter in October!

LATEST NEWS -  SEPTEMBER 2020

The club is for both boys
and girls and currently
has under 7's, under 8's,
and under 9's teams
competing in local
leagues.

Find out more about the
Amble East End Juniors
football team on their
Facebook page:
https://www.facebook.co
m/ambleeastendjuniors/

https://www.coquetvets.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/ambleeastendjuniors/

